

25th July 2021

Dear Parents,

Re: Uniform expectations

Uniform is an important part of the King's College Doha identity. It reinforces who we are as a community and helps allow pupils to feel pride in their school. It also ensures pupils are not put under any pressure because of the type of clothes they wear, and all are treated equally. As there can be different interpretations of what is and is not acceptable uniform, we believe it will be beneficial to clarify our expectations for pupils and parents in time for the start of the 2021-22 academic year.

Pre School - Year 2



Boys in Pre-School through to Year 2 should wear a white King's College polo shirt and have the option of grey shorts or grey trousers with grey socks and black polishable shoes. They may also wear a King's jumper when the wish to do so.

The girls should wear the King's dress and can wear a cardigan when needed. They should wear white socks and black polishable shoes.



Year 3 – Year 8



Girls in Year 3 to Year 8 must wear a white blouse (short or long sleeved) with their top button fastened and a King's College tie. They wear a school skirt and white socks and black polishable shoes. They should have a hair tie with them so that they can tie their hair back when participating in practical lessons. Girls are allowed to a single stud earring (gold or silver) and should not wear makeup.

The boys must wear a white King's shirt (short or long sleeved) with their top button fastened. They will also wear the King's tie. They have the choice of grey shorts or trousers with grey socks and black polishable shoes.

Both the boys and the girls must have a blazer.

Year 9



Year 9 boys must wear grey trousers and a blue shirt with the Senior King's tie. The girls wear a blue blouse, grey skirt and white socks. All pupils must have a grey blazer and polishable black shoes.



PE / Swim kit



All pupils must have the King's College PE and Swim kit. This includes the PE top, shorts / skirt and tracksuit bottoms. For the girls swim wear, they can opt for the Arabic or non-Arabic swimsuit whilst the boys must have the King's swim shorts.

House kit

All pupils will need both a PE kit and House t-shirt. The House t-shirt colour will be dependent on the House that your child is in. To find this out, please contact Mr Kliber via e-mail at: jameskliber@kingscollegedoha.com.



Our school uniform provider is **Globe uniforms**. They have an online shop (<u>www.globeuniforms.ae/schools</u>) where you can order the uniform you require and then have it either delivered to you at home or you can collect it from King's. Our school code for online purchases is KC010 (that is KC zero, one, zero).

You can also visit their uniform shop at school which is open Sunday, Monday and Thursday 10h00-13h00 and 14h00-17h00.

If you have any questions regarding the uniform at King's, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at: Iaindriscoll@kingscollegedoha.com

Kind regards

Iain Driscoll Deputy Head